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WEEKLY INFORMATION SHEET – 21ST MARCH 2025 

 
  STAR AWARD WINNERS 

Reception David 

Year 1 Jacob 

Year 2 Charlie 

Year 3 Isaac 

Year 4 Buster 

Year 5 Roux 

Year 6 Darcie 

 
HOUSE WINNERS 

DERWENT 

 

 

HEAD TEACHER’S THOUGHTS FOR THE WEEK 

"If ye have Faith as a grain of mustard seed, nothing shall be impossible unto you" 
 

Welcome to our latest newsletter. A very busy week in school as the 

children have been completing their Spring assessments. These results will 

be shared at Parents Evening on Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd April.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has downloaded the MCAS app to book a slot for 

parents evening. This app will be very useful going forward for things like 

dinner money and attendance. Thanks for your patience with this and helping 

us to overcome some of the teething problems. Any issues please contact 

Mrs Wall in the office.  

 

It's been a pleasure showing new parents around school this week. We have a few new faces joining us in 

the next few weeks and it's so amazing how welcoming our children make them feel. Thank you to 

everyone for reaching out to our new families and helping them settle in to their new school and 

routines. 

 

Big well done to our Bright Leaders from Year 5. The group of 4 have represented school brilliantly this 

year in bringing social action to life, helping others in our community and spreading the message of love 

and justice. 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS     % ATT LATES 

REC 99.26% 0 

YEAR 1 97.85% 0 

YEAR 2 94.44% 1 

YEAR 3 94.44% 3 

YEAR 4 97.22% 2 

YEAR 5 94.48% 3 

YEAR 6 97.33% 3 
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Year 6 enjoyed their trip to Bolton Museum on Thursday. They had a fantastic morning learning all about 

Ancient Egypt and came back with lots of facts and smiles! 

 

Remember to buy your tickets for Easter Bingo and please send in any Easter Egg donations for our 

raffles.  

 

Thanks again for all your support. Together we can move mountains. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Puckey 

Head Teacher 

 

 

MCAS – PARENTS EVENING 

Parents Evening will take place on Wednesday 2nd April and Thursday 3rd April, with 10mins time slots 

from 3:30pm to 6:00pm. 

 

Parents/Carers should have received a sign-up link/reset password link 

through to the email address we have on our system. Parents Evening bookings 

will be made live on Monday 24th March.  
 

Please contact the Office if you are having issues with signing up.  If you are 

are unable to download/access the Parents Evening link, please do not worry, 

we can book a time-slot for you.  

 

The website can also be found here: https://www.mychildatschool.com 

There is no cost for the app – it is free to download and use. 

 

 

EASTER EGG RAFFLE 

Tickets are on sale for our Easter Egg Raffle for 10p each. 

 

Our Easter Egg Raffle will take place over the next three weeks in the run up to 

Easter.  If you would like to contribute an Easter Egg for the raffle, your donations 

will be gladly received in the School Office.  
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FOSSS EASTER BINGO AND QUIZ 
FOSSS will be hosting an Easter Bingo and Quiz evening on Wednesday 9th 

April. The evening will start at 6:00pm and will finish around 8:30pm with a 

break for supper. Please support this event which promises to be a fun 

filled evening. Tickets, which include a supper, are £5.00 per adult and 

£2.50 per child. Your child will have brought a letter home this week with 

an order form to return to school with payment. 

 

 

KS1 EASTER BONNET ASSEMBLY 
Key Stage 1 (Reception to Year 2) Easter Bonnet Assembly on Wednesday 9th April at 

9:15am. All children in Key Stage 1 are invited to make an Easter Bonnet at home 

which they will parade during the Assembly. First, Second and Third prizes will be 

given for the best bonnet in each year level. As usual, ALL children who take part will 

receive a chocolate treat for their efforts. We are looking forward to seeing parents, 

friends and relatives.  

 

 

YEAR 3 MINING MUSEUM 
Year 3 took a trip to the Lancashire Mining Museum last week, to support their topic in class this half 

term.  The children really enjoyed their visit, taking a tour of the site and visiting the Engine House with 

its exhibition on the history of mining, as well being able to crawl through the mining tunnel.  They also 

visited a mining cottage and took part in a question and answer session with an ex-miner. Looks like Mr 

Williams and Mr Haslam also enjoyed themselves, dressing up! 
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YEAR 6 BOLTON MUSEUM 

Year 6 took a trip to the Bolton Museum on Thursday to visit 

their Egyptology exhibition, to support their topic half term. 

Students took part in an Egyptian workshop and viewed 

objects that have been excavated, making the collection one 

of the most important in a British local authority museum. 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
  Date Event 

 

 

Monday 24th March 

 

KS2 Bench Ball 

3:15pm – 4:15pm 
 

Y4 Elite Greenhouse Visit 

 

 

 

Tuesday 25th March 

 

KS1 Football 

3:15pm – 4:15pm 

 

KS2 Girls Football Club 

3:30pm – 4:30pm 

 

 

Wednesday 26th March 

 

Dancing Feet – Street Dance & Hairspray Musical 

3:15pm – 4:15pm 

 

 

Thursday 27th March 

 

KS1 Multi Sports 

3:15pm - 4:15pm 

 

 

Friday 28th March 
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